
 

 
 
 
 
Hello HERD families,  
 
“Unity is strength…when there is teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things can be 
achieved” (Mattie Stepanek). As we start a new year at Buffalo Ridge, this idea has been in full 
swing. Our commitment to “TEAM” has been visible in our energy, actions, and support of one 
another. The staff has been dedicated to uplifting and developing systems to support each 
child, and our community has come together to engage in Meet and Greet, Back-to-School 
night, and our School Carnival, all in support of our HERD. It’s hard to articulate the pride felt 

on a night like our Back to School 
Carnival when so many people joined to 
benefit our school community. It was 
electric and humbling. Thank you.  
 
For the 2022-23 school year, our staff at 
Buffalo Ridge will focus our efforts on 
building a solid TEAM by cultivating 
relationships and collaboration to deliver 
strong programming. We are excited 
about the new positions of a full-time GT 
facilitator, full-time Interventionist, and an 
additional ELD specialist who will be 
valuable contributors to our TEAM as we 
continue to foster our mission of 
empowering each student to reach their 
highest potential.   
 
We know that it takes time and patience 
to ensure the smooth delivery of specific 
systems at the beginning of every school 
year. Thank you for your continued grace 
and acknowledgment of this challenge, 
particularly our drop-off and pick-up 
procedures. We appreciate your 
partnership and understanding as we 
carry out safety protocols that promote a 
safe campus for all students to thrive.  
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As we move forward, we encourage your continued engagement and support because, as a 
TEAM, we will continue to accomplish great things for our BRE community! We love you and 
our great HERD! 
 
With appreciation,   
 

 
 
  
Jen & Kerri-Lynn 
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https://www.sites.google.com/a/dcsdk12.org/buffalo-ridge/
http://www.facebook.com/BuffaloRidgeElementary/

